Editor’s Comment:
  I received version 3 of the JERR article 135541, Version 3 has improved considerably. However, there are several observations. The renumbering of figures was incomplete. Additionally, some references in the Reference section are not cited in the text of the article. These are:
-American Public Health Association, 2017
-Maurya & Davery, 2018
-Kristianto et al
-Martin G. (2007)
The above references should be cited in the text.
The third version of the article is attached to this message, with the corrections to be made highlighted in green.
Once the above corrections have been made, the article can be published.
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